
INDOT COLLABORATES WITH LOCAL 
COMMUNITIES FOR FUTURE PLANNING
As it does on many projects in urban areas, the Indiana Department 
of Transportation (INDOT) is working closely with local officials in 
Zionsville to plan the 421 Forward corridor improvements.

As part of standard practice, INDOT typically does not include 
trails as part of its work, but the project team works closely with 
local officials to plan where pedestrian facilities will be. 

On projects like 421 Forward, INDOT has been working closely 
with Zionsville to plan and study the final design’s details and 
where the town can build trail access for residents.

STAY SAFE THIS HARVEST SEASON
Indiana is home to 94,000 farmers, and as the weather cools, 
harvest season will soon begin. Motorists will begin noticing 
more large, slow-moving farm equipment on Indiana’s roads and 
highways. We encourage motorists to be alert, patient, and 
courteous throughout harvest season. 

LEARN MORE ABOUT  
THE PROJECT
Be sure to visit our website to learn more 
about the project, general timing, and more 
about the public involvement process.

All documents and video presentation from our 
public meeting are available to view as well.

Learn more at 421forward.com/documents
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Scan the QR code to learn more.
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